
Norwich Businesswomen’s 

Network kindly made us 

their charity of the year. 

Very generously, last 

month, they handed us a 

cheque for £7,200. We are 

extremely grateful for their 

amazing support over the 

past 10 years. 

  
What an exciting couple of days we had 

at the inaugural Norwich Book Festival 

in October. The Norfolk Reading Project 

had a prominent stall laden with 

phonics books and games. We met 

hundreds of people of many 

nationalities, engaged in engrossing 

conversations and even gained some 

new volunteers. Children enjoyed our 

phonics games and parents took home 

lots of phonics information and ideas to 

use at home. 
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Feedback from our very popular volunteer workshops always mentions that you would like more time to talk to 

each other. You are such wonderful, fascinating and varied people that it is a shame not to get to know each other 

better. We have taken this on board and designed our next workshop as a forum to discuss your questions, concerns, 

experiences and successes in a structured framework led by former primary school teacher and education lecturer 

Gillian Holland. There will be plenty of time for chatting too and a chance to pick up stickers and bookmarks. 
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Next dates at Town Close 

School are: February 8th, 

March 15th and April 26th. A 

very warm welcome to all the 

January trainees. Thank you 

for volunteering with us. 

The Norfolk Reading Project warmly invites you to a 

Volunteer Workshop 
Led by education specialist Gillian Holland 

At 2pm, March 1st 2025, Narthex Hall, St John The Baptist Roman Catholic Cathedral, 

Norwich, NR2 2PA 

(Entrance to Narthex Hall is via Earlham Road) 

Coffee and cakes will be served. 

Places are limited, so, to secure a place,  please RSVP to  

info@thenorfolkreadingproject.co.uk 

Our committee would very much like to recruit new members with expertise 

in IT or law. If you think you would like to join us, do get in touch. Please email 

info@thenorfolkreadingproject.co.uk 
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